
Date 24 December 2014 

London Underground Limited 

Our Ref 20878-SI-1-241214 

Your Ref 2014/7649/P 

To David Fowler 

Development Control 

Planning@camden.gov.uk 

Hello David,  

1-33 Liddell Road London NW6 2EW 

Thank you for your communication of 19th December 2014. 

I can confirm that London Underground Infrastructure Protection has no comment to 
make on this planning application. 

There are Network Rail assets close to this site. Please contact the following to query 
what affect if any the planning application will have on the railway: 

Asset Protection Anglia Route 
Network Rail 
Floor 11 
One Stratford Place 
Stratford 
London 
E20 1EJ 
Telephone number 0203 356 2510 

Email: AssetProtectionAnglia@networkrail.co.uk 

Should you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 
LUL Infrastructure Protection 
E-mail: Locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
Tel: 020 7918 0016 
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